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Well our second Spring Carnival family fun night was a night we won’t soon forget. It was a true team effort... 
from the planning committee who worked for 7 months to bring this event to fruition to the parents (and grandparents, 
teachers, staff...) who volunteered the night of.  We should all be really proud of the hard work and effort, support, gen-
erosity and teamwork it took to make this year so amazing.         

 Alicia Rempel, PAC President

2016/17 PAC:
President:	 Alicia Rempel    
Vice President:	 Lori Meier 
Secretary:	 Zoe Flower 
Co-Treasurer:	 Karma Deu, Kristen Dafoe 
DPAC Rep:	 April Abdullah 
Members at Large:	 Melissa Weatherhead, Trang Nguyen  
Hot Lunch Committee:	Lori Meier, Kristen Dafoe,  
	 Claire Bouchard, Alicia Rempel 
Fruit & Veggie:	 Miranda Stewart 
Newsletter:	 Letitia Niesner 
Popcorn Committee:	 Claire Bouchard, Kristen Dafoe

Spring Carnival Committee: 
Erin Lenko • Miranda Stewart • Kim Critten • Kristen 
Dafoe • Carolina Ng • Lori Meier • Alicia Rempel • Melissa 
Weatherhead • Jennesa Reddekopp • Jenn Pyper • Avril 
Butcher • Heidi Hanscom • Zoe Flower • Letitia Niesner

Classroom Parents:  
Division 1:  Miranda Stewart 
Division 2:  Clair Bouchard, Leah Coatta  
Division 3:  Zoe Flower, Karma Deu 
Division 4:  Heidi Hanscom, Alanna Jeske, Jas Chohan, 
   Nam Cavasin 
Division 5:  Cori Simmonds 
Division 6:  Miranda Stewart, Nam Cavasin  
Division 7:  Vandy Slobodian 
Division 8:  Maryam Campagna, Claudia Fabian Da Silva 
Division 9:  Letitia Niesner, Tanya Jovanovic 
Division 10:  Heidi Hanscom, April Abdullah 
Division 11:  Adriana Greig 
Division 12:  Erin Lenko, Kim Criten 
Division 13:  Zoe Flower  
Division 14:  Melissa Weatherhead 
Division 15:  Nasma Safi 
Division 16:  Grace Turner  
Division 17:  Sherry Henderson, Jen Coimbra 
Division 18:  Taz Schafer, Gillian Long

And it’s time to thank the people 
who work so hard behind the 
scenes making it all happen:

Thank 
You

Upcoming Events:
June 2	 Sports Day and Hot Lunch

June 8	 Deadline for ordering  
	 Booster Juice & Sushi Hot Lunch

June 15	 School supply deadline 
	 Online orders open until Sept. 1

June 16	 Booster Juice & Sushi Hot Lunch

June 21	 Popcorn day 

June 21	 Deadline for ordering Menchies

June 22	 PAC meeting (Approval of 2017/18 budget)

June 29	 Menchies Treat Day

June 29	 Last day of school

To celebrate Canada’s 150th Anniversary,  
dress in red and white and/or  
incorporate your team's animal: 

Caribou • Beaver • Bald Eagle • Orca

Sports Day: Friday, June 2nd

CONCESSION:

Hot Dog/Veggie Dog	$2
Chocolate Pudding	 $1
Yogurt/Jello	 $1
Cookies/Cheezies	 $1
Muffin/Scone	 $2

DRINKS:

Chocolate Milk	 $125

Apple Juice	 $1
Coffee/Tea	 $1
Water	 $1

  G
o 

Team!
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Where did our 
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go this year?
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Thank you Lynn Fripps Staff
On behalf of all parents,  

the PAC is providing our amazing  
Lynn Fripps Staff with a 

THANK YOU LUNCH on  
Friday June 23rd 

to show our gratitude for their  
“above & beyond” efforts this year. 

Interested in helping out?  
Contact Lori Meier at  

lorimeier@hotmail.com 

THANK 
YOU

Results of  
PAC Executive Election

We are so pleased to announce the follow-
ing parents in executive roles:

President	 (OPEN) 
Vice President	 JENN PYPER 
Treasurer 	 APRIL ABDULLAH 
Secretary	 RACHEL BAILEY 
Member at Large	 LORI MEIER 
Member at Large	 JENNESA REDDEKOPP 
DPAC	 (OPEN)

Open positions must be filled! Our next round 
of elections will occur at our June PAC meet-
ing. Please consider helping out – and if you 
have questions, please feel free to contact 
president@lynnfrippspac.com 

Have a safe & fun 

And a HUGE thank you to our outgoing  
Executives: ZOE FLOWER, KRISTEN DAFOE,  

MELISSA WEATHERHEAD and TRANG NGUYEN. 

We appreciate all your hard work over the years!

Parents Reminder:
School policy is no flip flops or bare  

feet. Socks and runners are the  
best footwear for our little play- 
ground goers. Also, don’t forget  
sunscreen & hats on sunny days!


